NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - SEWER RATES
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Town of Tuten

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Town Board of the Town of Tusten, Sullivan County, New
York has hereby set a Public Hearing on the proposed sewer rates for those in the Narrowsburg
Sewer District. The Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, December 6, 2023 at 6:30 PM to be
held in the Tusten Community Hall, 210 Bridge Street, Narrowsburg. For the Sewer Rate
Schedule please visit www.TownofTusten.ora.
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